
November29, 2010
Shell Energy North America

Two Houston Center
909 Fannin, Plaza Level 1

Ms. Debra A. Howland Houston, TX 77010
Executive Director/Secretary wNw.shell .com/us/energy
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: Shell Energy North America (US), L.P. Docket DM1O-255

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed for filing please find an original and two (2) copies of an Application to Renew the
Registration as a Competitive Natural Gas Supplier of Shell Energy North America (US), L.P.
together with a disc containing an electronic copy of the Application to Renew the Registration.
A check in the amount of $250.00 for the renewal fee was sent on Sept. 21, 2010.

As requested, and pursuant to PUC 3003.01(i), Shell Energy North America (US), L.P. has
notified Northern Utilities that it is filing the application to renew. A copy of this notification is
attached to this letter.

In addition, also attached are pages from Tennessee Gas Pipeline’s Index of Customer report
showing Shell Energy North America (US), L.P. as a firm shipper on the Tennessee Gas
Pipeline.

Thank you for your attention to these matters. If you have any questions concerning this
application, please feel free to contact me.

Very truly yours,

Amy Gold
General Manager — Regulatory Affairs
Shell Energy North America (US), L.P.
909 Fannin Street
Plaza Level 1
Houston, TX 77010
PH (713) 230-7812
Fax (713) 265-4812
amy.gold@shell.com


